Town of Farmington
Plan Commission Meeting
March 23, 2010

Chairperson Jack Fulcher presided. The opening statement was given. Notices were properly published and posted.

ROLL CALL: All members were present. Also present were Deputy Zoning Administrator Richard Mann,Commission
Secretary Sandy Grenlie & Caroline Murphy Supervisor II.

MINUTES: A motion by Dale Trinrud seconded by Victor Helbach to approve the mailed minutes of August 25, 2009
& February 22, 2010. Motion carried.

NEW BUSINESS:
1) To review draft zoning map along with Conditional Use Permits issued.

The Commission reviewed the draft zoning map. There are seven Land Use parcels that need to
be acted on yet.

1.) Jim Kreeger from Manufacturing to AWT on Ware Rd.

2.) Jim Geertz — from Ag & Woodland Transition to Private Recreation/Forestry

3.) Bonnell Cottages — Stay at Planned Residential Development

4.) Anderson Rentals — Stay at Planned Residential Development

5.) Ellingsworth —change to Sewer Residential Single Family

6.) Bruce Becker — Stay at Rural Commercial Neighborhood

7.) Cherry QQ Commercials @N2724 QQ — Rural Commercial Neighborhood

Dale Trinrud & Jack Fulcher will meet tomorrow morning at Waupaca County Zoning to go over
status on Conditional Use Permits and clarification if use follows when there is a sale of the
property or if Conditional Use Grants are still valid.

If needed the next scheduled meeting would be April 27, 2010 . Chairman Fulcher to let Clerk
know.

2) Public Input — None

3) Adjournment
A motion by Victor seconded by Dale to adjourn @7:57 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Sandy Grenlie, CMC, WCMC Commission Secretary



